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One day Workshop on “Financing of Higher Education” under RUSA scheme was organized by 

Post Graduate Govt.College for Girls, Sec-42, Chandigarh under the aegis of Department of 

Higher Education, Chandigarh Administration today. More than 60 delegates from city colleges 

participated in the workshop. Principal Mani Bedi inaugurated the workshop and highlighted the 

importance of such event and would go a long way in understanding the concept of the scheme. 

Principal Manjit Brar, highlighted the importance of baseline survey which is a comprehensive 

effort by MHRD to collect information about Higher Education Institutions in India. The overall 

objective of the survey is to gather basic information about HEIs for documentation and 

dissemination to key stakeholders. Such information can be used as a basis for developing short-

term and long-term operational plans for improving the quality of provision of Higher Education 

in India. Dr. Dalip Kumar, RUSA coordinator of the college, gave resource presentation on 

Financial Management and Planning.  He explained the laid down provisions of the Government 

of India with respect to utilization of grant which has been received under RUSA scheme and 

further elaborated that each institution should develop roadmap for organizing workshops in the 

area of CBCS, Vocationalization, Syllabus Reforms, Training programs for Faculty and Non-

Teaching Staff, Capacity Building activities of Institutional Leaders and students activities like 

NET exams, Remedial Classes, coaching for computer Exams. Prof. Punam Agarwal proposed a 

vote of thanks. 

 

 

 

 


